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We are excited to welcome you all back to Year Three for our second half of the Autumn
term. We hope you all enjoyed the half term break. Our learning challenge for this half term
is ‘How can I create a large structure to represent Manchester?’ This challenge focuses on
Design technology, looking closely at how structures are designed, created, evaluated and
improved. etc.




